
 
Mr Mueller 
Please pass this to all people that need to know. 
  
Our streets are being redone! 
Would like to take a moment to thanks the city for the project and 
the employees of 
Novi that have so helpful to me. 
 
The Mattioli Cement Company employees are perfect. Or you can 
use a "better" word. 
They go out of their way to accommodate me and the 
neighborhood. 
The OHM advisors should also be on your "AT-A-BOY" list. 
  
Thank you 
Ron Witechowsky 
 


